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Sent to members of the Management Accounting Section on behalf of the American
Accounting Association and Willie Choi, MAS President

Management Accounting Section (MAS)
Midyear Meeting Change Announcement

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT:
The 2022 MAS Midyear Meeting Is
Changing to a Virtual-Only Setting

Dear Members,

In light of the recent rise in COVID-19 numbers and increased airline cancellations, the
Management Accounting Section Leadership has made the decision to move the 2022
Management Accounting Section Midyear Meeting: Research Conference, IMA
Doctoral Colloquium, and CGMA Teaching Symposium to a virtual-only delivery, as
opposed to the hybrid in-person/virtual meeting that was scheduled to take place in
Portland, OR, next week, January 6-8, 2022. After much discussion over the past two days,
we felt that shifting to a virtual format would be the best for the Section and all of the
members attending and presenting at our Section meeting. We recognize that the decision
to shift to a virtual-only meeting may impose a financial burden on you related to airfare and
other travel costs. We are working to get a sense of what can be done, if anything, given
financial and other potential constraints.

Meeting Details
The virtual meeting will still take place January 6-8, 2022. Information about accessing the
conference site will be sent to registrants no later than Wednesday, January 5, 2022. Your
current meeting registration will provide you with access to the virtual conference site.

Hotel Reservations
If you made your hotel reservation within the AAA room block, those reservations will be
automatically canceled for you. For any reservations made outside of the AAA room block,
at a different hotel, or via a third-party site, you must cancel your own reservations.

We are fully committed to providing you with a great meeting and look forward to seeing all
of you virtually! If you have any questions about your current meeting registration, please
contact the American Accounting Association at info@aaahq.org.

Regards,

President
Willie Choi, University of Wisconsin–Madison

President-Elect

mailto:info@aaahq.org
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Michael G. Williamson, University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign
Past President

Isabella Grabner, WU Vienna University of Economics and Business
Secretary/Treasurer

William T. Mitchell, University of Massachusetts

Midyear Meeting Co-Coordinators
Markus C. Arnold, University of Bern
Margaret H. Christ, The University of Georgia

Midyear Meeting Teaching Symposium-Co-Coordinators
Romana L. Autrey, Willamette University
Matthew T. Sooy, Western University

IMA Doctoral Colloquium Co-Chairs
Martin Holzhacker, Michigan State University
Laura Wang, University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign

We would like to thank our sponsors for their generous support of
the meeting!

Follow Us on Facebook, LinkedIn, and Twitter!

About the American Accounting Association
The American Accounting Association is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy
(NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE Sponsors. State boards
of accountancy have final authority on the acceptance of individual courses for CPE credit. Complaints regarding
registered sponsors may be submitted to the National Registry of CPE Sponsors through its website:
www.NASBARegistry.org.

If you would like to contact the American Accounting Association, please email info@aaahq.org. Please add
info@aaahq.org to your safe sender's list to ensure that you will receive all future AAA Communications. 

Please note that if you use the unsubscribe feature below, you will be unsubscribed from all
AAA Communications.
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